
SLO ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

September 17, 2012 

1:00pm – 1:50pm 

LS 101 

 

Attendees: Amy Grant, Jean Shankweiler, Nancy Freeman, Margaret Steinberg, Jim 

Noyes and Vincent Lloyd. 

 

 

1.  Division Reports 

Astronomy was submitted Summer 2012, Jim will check to be sure the reports are 

in the system. Biology will be submitting data collected in Spring 2012. 

Geography was submitted. Geology and Oceanography are waiting for data. Amy 

will submit all levels of Chemistry, these are beng assessed in fall and will be due 

in spring (she needs permissions). Life Sciences are having problems with 

Curricunet. The data is now in a document.  The faculty will  meet with Jim. 

Physics will be assessing in the fall since Susana was on sabbatical in spring. 

 

 

2.  Problems with submissions 

a) Software problems—submissions from spring are due October 5. 

b) Jean Bellemin will submit Biology 18, there are software issues Jim contacted 

Kaysa and should get the issues resolved.   

c) Zoology missed the assessment in spring and so will fill the gap next spring 

when it is taught again. We will need to do two assessments for that course.  

   

3.  Concerns/Other 

d)  Compton should be included when developing statements, but they can be 

assessed independently. 

e) Nancy is the only a full time instructor teaching Biology 10. What about part 

time instructors, do they need to assess.  Jim’s reply is that, yes, they should at 

least assess and send you data to analyze.   


